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Staffing  
 
An additional PSA has been appointed to support recovery.  Miss Watson will be working 
across P3 & 4 at the moment.  
 
Budget 
 
We are using our resources to ensure that we are able to support learning in school and 
at home. We have a number of new Chrome Books, purchased by ERC, which we were 
able to allocate to children who were recently working from home due to self-isolation 
when not being used at home these are ring-fenced for children who are receiving 
additional support .  
 
Nursery  
The nursery is making good progress and we have a provisional date for being fully open. 
Obviously lots of factors can effect this but it’s great to have a date.  
 
COVID latest 
 
As you will be aware there are new restrictions in place. Staff are wearing face coverings 
when they can’t maintain 2m distancing and in corridors and high density areas. Parents 
are also now required to wear face coverings at pick up and drop off.  
 
Chair and Vice Chair 
 
It has been a strange year and I wanted to formally record my thanks to all of the office 
bearers who have served the school so well, we thanked the P7 parents at the end of 
last year and tonight we give a huge thanks to Lorna and Julie for their commitment and 
dedication to supporting Cross Arthurlie’s children and their families over the past 10 
and 11 years.  
 
 
Fiona MacDonald 
3rd November 2020 


